
		 We Have a Whole New Look! 
In March, we launched a NEW WEBSITE for the 9/11 Memorial 
at Spring Park Campaign. The site gives a terrific overview of the 
vision, history, and the impact 9/11 had on our community. Take 
a look at new park renderings and discover ways to support this 

community treasure: www.911memorialfortcollins.org!

		 I Remember... 
“I remember exactly where I was… what I was doing… who I was with.” The world stopped for all of us as we watched 
the twin towers fall. These stories weave a narrative of sacrifice, resilience, and hope.

We invite you to SHARE YOUR STORY! These stories will be archived so that when the 9/11 Memorial at Spring Park 
is constructed, visitors will not only learn about 9/11; but they will also understand how the event shaped our Northern 
Colorado community.

		 “A Song of Hope” 
Under the direction of Mr. Michael Perez, The Kinard Middle School Honor Band (Fort Collins, Colorado) performed “A 
Song of Hope” by James Swearingen at their spring concert on May 19, 2022. According to the composer: “It was my 
desire to compose a piece that would serve as a vision of hope amongst the sadness that we all felt. By learning how 
to deal with tragedy, we are afforded the opportunity to appreciate the simple things in life, and most importantly, each 
other.” The performance is a powerful reminder of the importance to share the 9/11 story with kids. CLICK HERE to 
watch the performance.

		 Spread the Word!
We have had a number of requests from businesses and 
community groups for materials about the 9/11 Memorial at 
Spring Park Campaign to share with customers, clients, friends, 
and colleagues. We are assembling 9/11 Memorial promotional 
kits for this purpose! Kits will include: An 11x17 Poster, 25 
postcards, and stickers. Email Emily Land to request a kit and 
help spread the word! 

June 2022

https://www.911memorialfortcollins.org
https://www.911memorialfortcollins.org/kinard-middle-school-honor-band-performance
mailto:emilyland%40citygive.org?subject=

